Tokyo MoU 2012 revised deficiency codes

 

In regarding the revised deficiency codes as promulgated by the Paris Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) on Port State Control, Please be advised that the Tokyo MoU has also released a revised list of deficiency codes which are harmonised with those of the Paris MoU. The Tokyo MoU will implement its revisions from January/February 2012. The full list is available on its web site here  

Tokyo MoU 2010 Annual Report:

 

The Tokyo MoU Annual Report provides an overview of the port state control developments and activities of the Tokyo MoU in 2010. Furthermore, the report also provides port state control statistics and an analysis which summarises the results of inspections carried out by the Tokyo MoU member authorities during the year. 

The Tokyo MoU reports that although the detention rate has declined during the past two years, the number of detentions is still high with some ships repeatedly detained. For this reason, the Tokyo MoU has started to publish a list of "under-performing ships", on its web site (click here to view) to warn flag states and companies that their ships will be inspected by port states at each and every port call within the region. 

The Tokyo MoU will continue to devise further actions and measures which can be applied to eliminate substandard ships from the region so as to promote maritime safety, security, protection of the marine environment and to ensure good living and working condition onboard.

The captioned Annual Report is also available on the Tokyo MoU web site here. 

 

Tokyo/Paris MoU Concentrated Inspection Campaigns (CIC) 2012

 

The Tokyo MoU on Port State Control Committee held its 21st meeting in Busan, Republic of Korea, from 18 to 21 April 2011. A subsequent press release from that meeting advises inter alia that the Committee approved the arrangements for the concentrated inspection campaign (CIC) on Structural Safety and Load Lines to be carried out from 1 September to 30 November 2011 simultaneously with the Paris MoU. The Committee also reconfirmed its decision to conduct a joint CIC on Fire Safety Systems (FSS) with the Paris MoU during the period September – November 2012.

